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Subject: 3rd Annual Baltic Sea Region 5G Ecosystem Forum “5G Techritory",  
11-12 November 2020, Online 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to invite you to participate in the 3rd Annual Baltic Sea Region 5G Ecosystem Forum “5G 
Techritory", which will be held online from 11 to 12 November 2020 (originally planned to take place in 
Riga, Latvia). 

Within the framework of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) European Regional Initiative on 
Broadband Infrastructure, broadcasting and spectrum management, adopted by the World 
Telecommunication Development Conference 2017 (WTDC- 17), Buenos Aires, the Forum is organized by 
the Electronic Communication Office of Latvia in close cooperation with the ITU. 

5G Techritory aims to create a platform for the development of a healthy 5G ecosystem, which would serve 
as a role model for building the European Gigabit Society. The Forum will focus on business and policy 
operational discussions on the implementation of 5G globally, including how to turn visions into compelling 
and sound business models, how to address challenges of interoperability into opportunities for 
collaboration and taking stock of the latest 5G developments in Europe.  

5G Techritory is expected to bring together up to 1000 senior attendees and around 60 senior speakers 
including global and regional business leaders, European leading policymakers and government officials, 
heads of international organizations, investors, business developers, industry experts, content providers, 
innovation promoters, start-ups, academic and media representatives. 

The event will be conducted in English. Documents related to the event, including the agenda, registration 
and practical information for participants will be posted on the ITU website (https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-
D/Regional-Presence/Europe/Pages/Events/2020/5GTechritory/Forum.aspx) and the host’s event website 
(https://www.5gtechritory.com).  

Should you have any questions or need clarifications, please contact Mr Jaroslaw Ponder, Head of the ITU 
Office for Europe (tel: +41 22 730 6065, e-mail: eurregion@itu.int). 

I hope that you will be able to participate and make a valuable contribution to 5G Techritory.  

Yours faithfully, 
 

(Original signed) 

 
Doreen Bogdan-Martin 
Director 
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